
CSDA Happenings 
    

Grade 4: Fourth grade students will begin Unit 7 
in Math: Factors and Multiples. In Science,  stu-
dents are wrapping up their unit on the eye. In So-
cial Studies, they are focusing on Colonial Town-
ships. 
Grade 5: Fifth graders are learning about the es-
tablishment of the New England Colonies. Next 
week, we will have science guest visitors doing 
demonstrations on matter 
Grade 6: Sixth graders have finished up their first 
complete lab and lab report for our Forces and 
Motion Unit. The question we investigated was 
“How does the amount of weight a racer is carry-
ing affect the distance it travels?” Students are 
looking forward to starting their next investiga-
tion! 
CSDA Unified Arts: In art, students are continuing 
their clay unit. Students are finishing up hand 
building with clay this week. Starting next week, 
students will glaze their clay creations and finally 
be able to bring them home. 
Have a wonderful weekend!   
Mrs. Bouley 

Richard Maghakian    
Memorial School 
22 Milford St. 
Brookline, NH  03033 
Phone 603-673-4640 
Fax 603-673-4785 
Rmms-office@sau41.org 

RMMS Happenings 
 

  

Pre-K:  Preschoolers will spend next w eek discussing Valentines, love, and gratitude.   We’ll 
practice writing skills in our post office and learn about dental health in our science center.          
Grade K: In m ath kindergarteners will be working on m ixed addition and subtraction. 
They will continue working on number decomposition that was started this week.  
Grade 1: First graders w ill begin to explore m aps through the postcard project. Thank you 
for supporting this project by signing up to send in postcards from around the country. They are excited 
to see if they get postcards from all 50 states. 
Grade 2: Second graders w ill be w rapping up topic 5 in m ath and starting to learn about 
regrouping with subtraction. They will also be starting book clubs in reading and working on book re-
views in writing.  
Grade 3: Third graders w ill be w rapping up our  characters unit in reading and continuing 
their informative writing practice in writing. In math, we are shifting from area and perimeter to data 
and graphing practice.  
RMMS Unified Arts: In art, third graders are creating realistic ow l draw ings.   Second grad-
ers are making fun penguin collages. First graders are working on hot chocolate collages, and kindergar-
teners are making penguins and valentine hearts.  
Have a great weekend!  
Mr. Molinari 

 

The Deliberative Session will be on 

Wednesday, February 7th at 6:30 p.m., 

at CSDA. Voting will take place on 

Tuesday, March 12th from 7:00 a.m. - 

7:30 p.m., at Captain Samuel Douglass 

Academy. Thank you!   

Captain Samuel  
Douglass Academy       
24 Townsend Hill Rd.  
Brookline, NH 03033   
Phone 603-821-0439              
Fax 603-810-6651   
csda-office@sau41.org 

    Dates to remember     
                            

Feb. 7 Early Release  RMMS 12:45  CSDA 12:55 
Feb. 7 Deliberative Session at CSDA  at 6:30 p.m.   
Feb. 28 School Board Meeting at RMMS at 6:00 p.m. 
Feb 26-Mar 1 Winter Break                                       
Mar 12 Voting at CSDA  7:00 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.  
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WHEN TO STAY HOME To prevent contagious 
illness, stay home from school with the follow-
ing: 

 Fever - until fever-free without medication  
 for 24 hours 

 Vomiting or Diarrhea - until symptom free  
 for 24 hours  

 New/ Uncontrolled Cough or Sore Throat- 
 contact MD   

 New or Unexplained Rash- contact MD  
 

Looking for Flu and COVID Vaccines or COVID 
tests?  

Locations for obtaining a FLU VACCINE can be found 
here: https://www.vaccines.gov/find-vaccines 

Locations for a COVID VACCINE can be found here: 
https://www.vaccines.gov/search/ 

Obtain a COVID test with any symptoms.  To order 4 
free COVID rapid tests  https://www.covid.gov/tests  

COVID-19  Common symptoms include Sore 
throat,  Congestion or runny nose, Headache, 
Cough, Fatigue, Fever, Chills, Muscle or body 
aches, loss of taste or smell, Nausea or vomiting, 
Diarrhea.  If you have any symptoms, test for 
COVID right away. What should we do if we test 
positive for COVID? Isolate and Contact the 
school nurse.Symptom start date or test positive 
date is Day Zero, then isolate days 1-5 and wear a 
well fitting mask days 6-10.  Follow the CDC 
Guidelines for Isolation  If someone in the house-
hold tests positive, start wearing a well fitting 
mask for 10 days from exposure.  

 
CSDA: Maureen Lorden, 
RN  maureen.lorden@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-821-0439 

 
RMMS- Covering/District Float Nurse: 

Diana Zoltko, RN diana.zoltko@sau41.org a 
Phone: 603-673-4640 

 
RMMS: Tena Ferenczhalmy, 
RN  tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-673-4640 

  

 

 
CSDA & RMMS HEALTH OFFICE        

UPDATES 

Feb 2, 2024 
 

IT IS WINTER IN NEW ENGLAND! 

 
 PLEASE SEND APPROPRIATE WINTER 

GEAR FOR THE WEATHER OF THE DAY!  
 

Consider an extra set of dry clothing in the 
backpack for those “wet snow” days! 

 

February is American 
Heart Month 

 
 
You have the power to take action to 
protect yourself against heart disease. 
Small heart-healthy actions like adding 
more movement to our day or choosing 
healthy foods, can have a big impact on 
protecting #OurHearts. 

https://www.nhlbi.nih.gov/education/
american-heart-month 

https://www.vaccines.gov/find-vaccines/
https://www.vaccines.gov/search/
https://www.covid.gov/tests
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
mailto:maureen.lorden@sau41.org
mailto:diana.zoltko@sau41.org
mailto:tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org
https://www.nhlbi.nih.gov/education/american-heart-month
https://www.nhlbi.nih.gov/education/american-heart-month


 

February Lunch Menu                                



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.amazon.com/ 

registries/gl/guest-view/ 

11J6079RAHQIX 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 









  Yearbook Information and   
 Cover Design Contest 

 

Dear Students and Parents: 

 

 

Each year CSDA publishes a yearbook chronicling the events of the current year.         
Students may participate in designing the cover for our 2023- 2024 yearbook.  (If you 
would like to submit a design for consideration, it must be submitted by Friday,          
February 2, 2024) 

 

The cover should be done on an unlined 8 ½” x 11” sheet of paper in a vertical portrait 
position.  All designs will be entered in the contest. There will be 2 entries chosen, one 
for the front and one for the back cover. 

 

Please be sure to include the name of our school (CSDA is fine) and the school year, 
2023-2024. 

 

Students may use crayons, colored pencils, or markers. Students may also use            
computers to generate a graphic design.  It is best to use bright, vivid colors when      
creating the cover.  If using markers, please use heavier stock paper.   

 

PLEASE do not put your name on the front of your design; please write it on the back. 
The camera ready art will be digitally scanned so the art work should be extremely 
clean and free from eraser marks, tears, creases, or smudges. Be sure that all text is    
legible and spelled properly.  Please protect your work by sending your cover in an     
envelope or folder to the school by February 2, 2024 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary-Lou Gilbert 

Yearbook Editor 



CSDA Yearbook 2023-2024 Order Form 
 

January 12, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to announce that we are offering an 8 1/2” X 11” full color yearbook            
documenting the 2023-24 school year. We are planning for candid photos chronicling the 
events at CSDA. The cost of the yearbook will be $17.00. 

 

To reserve your copy, please send your payment along with the bottom portion of this notice to 
your child’s teacher. Families with more than one student who wish to purchase a book for each 
child are requested to complete a separate order form for each student.  One check per    
family, however, is acceptable. Please make checks payable to Capt. Samuel Douglass Academy; 
no cash, please.  

 

 

Please send your order in no later than March 08, 2024 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mary-Lou Gilbert 

Yearbook Editor 

 

 

¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨ 

 

CSDA Yearbook 2023-2024 
Order Form 
 

 

Student Name: ____________________________Teacher:__________________________ 

 

 

Amount of check: __________________                Check#: _________________________ 

 

 

Payment sent in with sibling: ___________________________________________________ 

       (Name and Teacher) 



CSDA Yearbook 2023-2024 
6th Grade Congratulatory Announcements 

 

 

January 12, 2024 

Dear Sixth Grade Parents; 

 

We are pleased to announce that we are offering personalized announcements for our 
graduating 6th graders in our 2023-2024 Yearbook. Announcements will be limited to     

25 words. After negotiating the price of this year’s yearbook, we are happy to offer this at 
no cost. If you would like to place an announcement on the congratulatory page, please fill 

out the form on the bottom of this page and return it by Friday, February 16, 2024.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Yearbook Editor 

 

 

¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨¨ 

 
 

CSDA Yearbook 2023-2024 
6th Grade Congratulatory Announcements  
 

 

Student Name: _____________________________         Teacher__________________________ 

Announcement: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Baby Pictures Needed of 6th Grade Students 

The yearbook committee will continue the baby section again this year. Sixth grade parents 

are requested to send in a baby picture of your child from the age of newborn – 2 years of 

age. If you have a jpeg picture, you can email it to     mary-lou.gilbert@sau41.org. Please 

note, I will email you back to acknowledge I received the picture.  If you would like to send in 

a picture, we will scan it and return it back to you. Send in a photo in a sealed envelope      

addressed to Mrs. Gilbert.  

Deadline is February 16, 2024 

If you have any questions, feel free to call us at 821-0439. 

Best regards, 
 
Mary-Lou Gilbert 

mailto:mary-lou.gilbert@sau41.org

